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McMahon, Lucy

From: FOI Responses

Sent: 10 December 2024 13:22

To:

Subject:

Attachments:

Thank you for your Environmental Information Regulations request dated 21 November 2024, for 
information about Notice of proposed disposal of land at Scarborough Close, Tickhill, Doncaster.  

Please find below City of Doncaster Council’s responses to the questions you have raised.  

Request: 
“CITY OF DONCASTER COUNCIL  
NOTICE OF PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF LAND AT SCARBOROUGH CLOSE, TICKHILL, 
DONCASTER  
Reference: PO931  

With regards to the above notice, as advertised in the Sheffield Star of 21st November 2024, I would 
be grateful if you would provide me with a copy of the plan which shows the area of land concerned.”

Response: 
Please see the attached document.  

I hope that this information is useful to you. 

Reviewing any decisions made: 

 If you are not happy with this reply you can ask us to review our response. To do this write to us 
within 40 working days of receiving your response at the address below or 
email FOIAppeals@doncaster.gov.uk

If you do not agree with the review decision you can apply to the Information Commissioner’s Office 
(ICO) for a decision about our compliance or otherwise with the Freedom of Information legislation. 
Contact details for the ICO are: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water 
Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. www.ico.org.uk Telephone 0303 123 1113.  

Yours sincerely, 

Lucy McMahon  
Freedom of Information Officer  
Corporate Resources  
City of Doncaster Council  

Phone     01302 736000 
Address  Civic Office, Waterdale, Doncaster, DN1 3BU  
Email       FOI@doncaster.gov.uk
Website  www.doncaster.gov.uk


